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City of Phoenix 
HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

DATE:  April 4, 2022 
 
SOLICITATION NUMBER:  RFQ-22-EDU-55 
 
SOLICITATION TITLE:  Mobile Event and Conference Meeting Application 
 
   
The City of Phoenix Human Services Dept. (City) issued a Request for Quotes on 
February 4, 2022 for a Mobile Event and Conference Meeting Application. Responses 
were received on or before February 25, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. local Arizona time. In 
accordance with the RFQ under Section I - Instructions, 13. Award of Contract, it is in 
the best interest of the City to reject all Offers.   
 
The solicitation is hereby cancelled. The City intends to reissue the solicitation within 
the next six months. 
 
In accordance with Phoenix City Code § 43-36, the Solicitation Transparency Policy 
remains in effect through cancellation of this solicitation until Council award of the 
reissued solicitation.   
 
 
Procurement Officer 
 
Pamela M. Smith 
pam.smith@phoenix.gov 
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